
 
 
From: Linda Shaw   
Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2020 12:45 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: For the next meeting 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or 
account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, 
please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 
 
 
I wish to support the family on  who have been told get rid of their small flock of chickens. I 
believe you should change the by laws to reflects the actions of Vancouver and New Westminster. It has 
been said Burnaby does not have the appetite for having chickens but I do not agree. We want them 
too, as do many folks I have talked to in the community. Please Let this be known Linda Shaw 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




